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SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS NEEDED 
 

St. Joseph Catholic School is currently looking for substitute 
teachers for the 2021-2022 school year. Please call 715-687-4145 
for more information. You just need a college degree. 
 

OCTOBER IS THE MONTH OF THE HOLY ROSARY 
 

We are currently experiencing a difficult time in our world. Just as 
Our Lady of Fatima asked three shepherd children to pray the 
Rosary when she appeared to them, the Catholic Schools in the 
Diocese of La Crosse have asked to have 6,500 school  
students stop and pray the Rosary on October 13th. Our Lady 
asked the children to pray, and this day is to honor her request! 
All are welcome to join our school children and pray the Rosary 
on Wednesday, October 13th, immediately following Mass. 
 

ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL ANNUAL WREATH SALE 
 

It is that time of the year again, time to show your Christmas  
spirit and support St. Joseph Catholic School by purchasing a  
wreath from their annual sale. The Home and School will be  
sponsoring the event for the 26th year to support our students and 
develop their educational atmosphere by providing various  
field trips and learning opportunities throughout the year,  
as well as improving the technology within the school. If you are 
interested in purchasing a wreath this year, please fill out an order 
form and turn it in by Monday, October 11th, to the school or parish 
office with your payment, or mail your order to:  
Becky Stueber, 207520 Drake Ave, Stratford, WI  54484 
 

ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL CASH RAFFLE WINNERS 
 

1.   Rob Elliot - $1,000 
2.   Michelle Walters - $500 
3.   Dennis Weis - $250 
4.   Darrel Schraeder - $25 
5.   Stein Family - $25 
6.   Tim Wenzel - $25 
7.   Jerry Williams - $25 
8.   Walker Weis - $25 
9.   Becky Stueber - $25 
10. Vivian Bohman - $25 
Congratulations to the winners, and thank you to everyone 
who supported our raffle fundraiser! 

           ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL NEWS                           ST. JOSEPH PARISH NEWS  
 

 

   

Ushers           4:00 PM   Group A         10:00 AM   Group A 
Servers          4:00 PM    Volunteer Needed 
                     10:00 AM   Volunteer Needed 
Readers         4:00 PM    Volunteer Needed 
                     10:00 AM   Volunteer Needed                      
Music Leaders 4:00 PM  Jan Schmidt     10:00 AM  Youth Choir 
Eucharistic Ministers  4 PM  Volunteer Needed  10 AM  Darrell Kopp 
Finance Engineers 10 AM  Kelly & Brandi Kramer, Barb Zuelke 
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Adult……………...…………………………..…….......$   2,560.00 
Plate………………….…………………….…………...$      454.67 
Total………………………………………….….……..$   3,014.67

Adult …………………………………………………...$      944.00 
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LOOKING FOR FINANCE ENGINEERS 
 

St. Joseph Parish is looking for several people to join the Finance 
Engineer group for Sunday collection counting. Please contact the 
parish office at 715-687-2404 if you are willing to give of your time 
to assist with this ministry. 
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LOOKING FOR READERS & SERVERS 

St. Joseph Parish is looking for volunteers for reading and serving 
for Saturday and Sunday Masses. If you are interested in assisting  
in these ministries, please contact Heather Stein via phone/text  
(715-506-1596) or email hzuelke@yahoo.com 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

ST, JOSEPH PCCW NEWS 
 

The PCCW is sponsoring a quilt raffle in October and  
November.  There are six comforter quilts using material from  
former craft sales.  The drawing will be held at the December 9th 
meeting.  All proceeds will be put toward the new floor in the youth 
ministry room. If you would like to purchase tickets or are able to 
help selling at the four Masses on the weekends, please give Joan 
Kolb (715-687-3284) a call. Ladies, please mark your calendar for 
the October 14th, November 11th, and December 9th meetings.  
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Common News Continues Here… 
 

ST. MARY PARISH SHRIMP AND FISH FRY, AUBURNDALE 
 

St. Mary's Parish of Auburndale will be having a carry-out  
only shrimp and beer-battered fish fry on Friday, October 22nd, 
from 4:30 PM-6:30 PM. Please call St. Mary’s Church basement at 
715-652-2747 to place an order after 2:00  PM on Friday,  
October 22nd. Thanks for your support. 
 

BEVENT LIONS PORKIE & PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
 

Sunday, October 17th, at St Ladislaus in Bevent from  
8 AM - 12 PM serving Potato and Regular pancakes, sausage links 
and patties, applesauce, assorted cheese, syrup, milk, coffee, juice 
and desserts. Carry-outs available. 12 & older: $8.00. 6 to 12: $4.00. 
Under 6 eat for free. There will also be Mini & Large raffles.  

OCTOBER 3, 2021 • TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 


